
 

 

¶ School 

Captains 

 

¶ Calendar 

 

¶ 2016 Microsoft 

Office 

 

¶ Q Schools 

 

¶ Term 1 

Behaviour 

Focus 

 

¶ Cross Country 

 

¶ Afternoon 

phone calls 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Logan Village State School  
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School Captains for 2017 
 

Congratulations to the students elected to  be the school captains for 2017 .  

All students at Logan Village State School are encouraged to develop  their leadership skills 

in order to support fellow students and to benefit the wider community. Opportunities to 

develop these qualities are provided through a range of learning experiences, both in their 

everyday school life and in targeted leadership pr ograms. There are many student roles 

throughout the year levels that offer support and leadership for other students in the 

school community, through sport activities and specific fields of interest. Every student is 

encouraged to build their own sense of self as leaders.  

The school captain role specifically targets our Year 6 students who have demonstrated a 

high level of integrity and respect. These students embody our school expectations of being 

Respectful, Responsible, Safe Learners and as such are ro le models for their peers, within 

and beyond the school environment. Throughout the year they will represent our school in a 

variety of diverse events including assemblies and commemorations.  

Once again congratulations to our elected leaders. We know they will represent us with pride.  

Next Tuesday all year 6 students will participate in a L eadership Day at school. They will be 

discussing topics such as ôgrowth 

mindsetõ and goal setting to help 

develop their thinking as they 

move into adolescence. 
 

 

 

School Captains  

Nathaniel Dennis 

Alysha Morris  

School Vice Captains  

Isaac Herrick  

Erin Bickerdike  
 

 

 

http://www.logavillss.eq.edu.au/
http://www.facebook.com/LoganVillageStateSchool


      Calendar of Events  

    Date  Whatõs On 

8.00am  Money Days  

Monday, Wednesday & Fridays mornings  8.00am to 9.30am  

1st  March  Cookie Dough orders due back  

9th  March  P & C AGM ð all welcome  

6th  & 13 th  

March  
Year 5 Surf Awareness  

14 th  & 16 th  

March  
Year 2  -  Beenleigh Historical Museum  

23 rd   March  Cross Country Year 3  ð Year 6   
Wednesday  

9.30 ð 11.00  
Koala Joeys ð starts Wed 22 nd Feb 

Thursday  

 9.00  ð 11.0 0 
Playgroup ð starts week 5 23 rd  Feb 

Week 4  Parent Information Sessions  
Tuesday 

mornings 

8.00am ð 

9.30am  

Uniform Shop ð Tuesday mornings  

Eftpos, credit card and cash facilities available.  

NO cheques  Orders email at lvssuniforms@gmail.com 

Tuesday 

morning 

School Banking day is Tuesday         

Red bin in the P & C Hub  
 

 

 

Friday  

@ 11.00   

Tennis Lessons  
Tennis Lessons start on Friday February 3rd on school court.     

 Coach is Mr Brad Murphy .  (Fully  qualified  Tennis Aust coach)    any ages welcome and beginners are 

encouraged, all equipment supplied.     Cost is $12 per lesson.  

Lesson times - 11.00 - 12.00 every Friday of term.  

Enquiries to Brad Murphy - 0414494123 or bradkatemurphy@hotmail.com   " 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   Be Respectful      Be Safe      Be Responsible      Be a Learner 

Phone Support lifeline: 131 114         Kids Help Line: 1800 551 800 
Police Emergency: 000                  Crime Stoppers: 1800 333 000   

 

 

mailto:lvssuniforms@gmail.com
mailto:bradkatemurphy@hotmail.com


 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

New Captains 
We have just finalised the remaining leadership positions in our Year 6 cohort. 
Congratulations to the following students. 
 

School Captains 
Alysha Morris  

Nathaniel Dennis  

 

Vice Captains 

Erin Bickerdike  

Isaac Herrick  

 

Sport House Captains 

                                                                                            

Kareelah 

Emma Revie 

Lillee Shephard 

 

Mibin  

Jhye Hogan 

Amelia Umstad 

 

Bilin Bilin  

Shaye Pedlar 

Isaak Sunn 

 

Strings Captain 

Summer Norman  
Band Captain 
Sophie Jensen 
Choir Captain 

Mackenzie Blackburn 
 

Environment Captains 

Lilly Snape  
Jake Trent  
 
There will be an Induction parade for these students to receive their badges in the upcoming weeks. 
 
 

Stay in touch with the Q Schools app 
 
Parents can download the Q Schools mobile app for free.  
Receive emergency announcements about natural disasters and school closures in real-time.  
Access the latest information for their school calendar.  
Access tuckshop and uniform shop information.  
Search for the nearest school by current location, postcode, school name or suburb and view the schoolôs 
contact details.  
Follow multiple schools 
 
 
 



 
 

Strategic Plan 2017 - 2020 

This year marks to first year of our new 4 year strategic plan. I have added to this weekôs newsletter 2 
priority areas for the school to focus itsô attention over the next 4 years. 
 
Explicit Improvement Agenda  

¶ Narrow and sharpen the schoolôs EIA to one curriculum area (The Teaching of Reading), with clear 
targets, timelines and dedicated resourcing. 

¶ Collaboratively refine, with all sections of the school community the schoolôs culture and values.  

¶ Review and refine the schoolôs administration team roles and responsibilities statement and share it 
with the school staff.  

¶ Explore ways to communicate and celebrate this agenda to the whole school community. 
 
A Culture that Promotes Learning 

¶ Extend the existing positive culture of learning to include a culture of inquiry which values creative 
exploration and independent learning.  

¶ Engage students in developing the student leadership program. 
 
Behaviour of adults in the school grounds  
 

I would like to remind all adults of their responsibilities with relation to their behaviour while on the school 
grounds. 
It is important that adults model the behaviour that they would like their children to emulate. 
If parents have concerns relating to their children they should be raised with the school administration not with 
parents of other children. 
 
The following is an excerpt from the schoolôs Responsible Behaviour Plan. 
 

Parents/carers are expected to: 

Á Show an active interest in their childôs schooling and progress. 

Á Promote the value that school is a place of learning with their child. 

Á Co-operate with the school to achieve the best outcome for their child. 

Á Contribute positively to behaviour support plans that concern their child. 

 

Parents/carers are expected to: 

Á Support school staff in maintaining a safe and respectful environment for staff, students 
and the school community. 

Á value and respect all school community members 

Á Demonstrate (model) road safe behaviour and courtesy around the school environment. 

Á inform the school of information regarding the safety of their child such as; 

- notification for reason of absenteeism / departure from school 

- medication  

Á      A change of address, contact details and custody arrangements. 

Á      Contribute positively to behaviour support plans that concern their child.  

 

 
 

 
 

 



2016 Microsoft Office 
 

Get Microsoft Office 2016 for free, just for 

being a students here. 

Visit www.education.qld.gov.au/office2016 
 

 

 

 

SMS notification 
 

 
 
 

 

 I remind all parents to please ensure they update their contact details if they change numbers. It is 

imperative that we have your most up to date mobile phone number and contact details, if we are to ensure the 

safety of your child. 
 

I also ask that parents/carers begin to assist us reduce the number of notifications we send out by contacting the 

office the morning their child is absent. 
This can be done by leaving a message on the absence line 55472222 or 

emailing admin@logavillss.eq.edu.au  your childôs name, class and absence 

details. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Afternoon Messages  
 

 

 

Parents/carers please make sure your child/ren know how and where they are going after 

school each day.  

With the growth of the school and the fact the classes are at specialist lessons all day, it is not 

always possible to contact students. 
 

If you are running late and you meet your children at the back gate, the teacher on duty will 

bring them to the office at 3.15pm. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Week Focus School Expectations 

4 Getting Along- Make a buddy, Keep a Buddy Responsible, Respectful, Safe 

mailto:admin@logavillss.eq.edu.au


Term 1 Behaviour Focuses 
 

To enhance the effectiveness of our Positive Behaviour for Learning 2017, we are 

implementing a whole school behaviour focus each fortnight (even weeks). These focuses 

will be presented on assembly, in the newsletter and explicitly taught in every classroom on 

a Tuesday afternoon (30 minutes). This will enable teachers and parents to   

  effectively communicate, discuss and reinforce appropriate behaviours for  

both learning and getting along. 

 

Next week on Friday 24/02/17, all students will be coming home with a letter regarding 

their behaviour levels. 

 

Level 1: Is reflective of a student who consistently models our behaviour expectations at 

Logan Village State School! 
 

Level 2: Is a student who mostly follows our expectations and only occasionally needs 

reminding in class or out in the playground. This is still a fantastic level to achieve! 
 

Level 3: These are students who sometimes need reminding of our expectations for 

behaviour at LVSS. Again, this is an acceptable behaviour level. 
 

Level 4: These are students who need to be reminded daily of our expectations for 

behaviour at LVSS. This level of behaviour is one that needs to be reflected on. 
 

Level 5: These students need to be reminded of our schoolwide expectations, multiple 

times, every day. This is not an acceptable level of behaviour. 

 

 



Cross Country ï 23
rd

 March 
 

9am - 11am Year 4 - 6 

   11.50am ï 1.00pm Year Prep - 3 
 
 

Student Learning Enhancement Resource Scheme (SLERS) 
 

Teachers are accessing a range of different types of resources to support the new curriculum. Instead of utilising a range of 
different text books, where only a minimum amount would be used, more specific educational resources are used to 
individualise your childôs educational program. These resources stimulate and differentiate learning for all students. 
To maximize access to high quality educational resources, we are requesting a $60.00 (Year 1 -6) and ($75 for Prep) 
payment for every student. This payment should be made to the office once your invoice is received ï thank you for your 
support with this payment, it will make a BIG difference to the delivery of lessons at Logan Village State School this year! 
 

Payment Methods 
Money days are Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings.   

¶ In person at Logan Village State School  
¶ Cheque payable to Logan Village State School 

¶ Direct Deposit to school account éééBSB   064-401     

¶ Account    00090017 

Please insert your childôs name and amount NOT THE PARENT NAME OR INVOICE NUMBER  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Tuckshop Update  

We have been working towards having our tuckshop full of green foods (healthy options) 

in line with the smart choices program.  To achieve this we have had t o take a few items 

off the menu, Dino Snacks, Crazy Lemon and Juice Bombs. 

 

We would love to hear your suggestions on other healthy choice options you would like to 

see on the menu.  Please fill out the below form and return to the office by the 17th 

February and the best suggestion will win an ice bloc k  

 

Name: ______________________  

Class: _______________  

Healthy Choice Suggestion:  

 
 

Flexischools  
Just a reminder that if your child/children have a  flexi school account,  

please make sure that you have  updated your childõs class to 2017. 

Thank you Sharo n and Natalie  
 

Are you on Facebook ?  WE ARE : -) 

Logan Village State School P&C Association  

https://www.facebook.com/loganvillagestateschoolpandc/  

Like us to keep up to date with all things P&C 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/loganvillagestateschoolpandc/


P & C would love your help 
 

We would love more volunteers to help with all the behind the scenes things that happen in the 

school throughout the school year. Any time you can give would be 

greatly appreciated. The P&C do many things includ ing discos, 

stalls, pub raffles and so much more.   

If you think you might like to either join the P&C or be a part of 

the great team of volunteers that we have then please contact us 

through our fb page or leave your name and a contact number at 

the office . 
 

We are on facebook  like our page for updates.  

https://www.facebook.com/loganvillagestateschoolpandc/  
 

 

 
 
 

P&C Election Notice  
             

AGM Thursday 9th March 2017 

7pm LVSS Staffroom. 

___________________________________________ 
 
Nominations are called for the following positions: 

¶ President 

¶ Vice President 

¶ Secretary  

¶ Treasurer 

 

Executive Roles include: 

 

President-preside at every meeting, signatory on P&C accounts. 

 

Vice President-provide support for the president and other members of the team. Chair meetings when president 

is absent. 

 

Treasurer-supply financial statements for every meeting, prepare annual budget, keep accurate accounts of 

receipts and expenditure. 

 

Secretary-maintain attendance records, assist president in preparing agenda, record minutes of meetings, deal 

with incoming and outgoing correspondence. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/loganvillagestateschoolpandc/


Music Notes  
Vacancies 

We still have some vacancies in our Band program on Flute, Tenor Saxophone, Trumpet, and 

Trombone. If your child is in years 4 or 5 and might be interested in learning one of these 

instruments, please email jgord33@eq.edu.au  for further information.  
 

Arrangements for the start of Instrumental Music 2017  
 

Week 3  

Thursday - ALL Beginner students will commence their once -per -week group lessons 

Friday 7.45am - Senior Band practice. Senior Band students will commence their once -per -week 

group lessons 
 

 
 

 

Guitar & Ukulele Lessons @ LVSS -  expressions of interest  
 

Play Music Now are excited to be taking 'expressions of interest' for guitar & ukulele lessons, to 

be held at LVSS (if adequate interest is received)! Lessons will run after school hours, in small 

groups & on site at LVSS. If your child would like to learn, please see details below:  

 

* Ukulele: prep & grade 1 - start up package deal costs $120 (includes term 2 lessons, ukulele, 

book & recording of songs).  

* Guitar: years 2 -6 - lessons cost $12.50 / week (term payment at lesson commencement) + 

$49.50 start up resources.  

 

Friendly learning environment, qualified teachers, contemporary style & lots of fun!  To register 

your child's interest, please contact us - admin@playmusicnow.com.au or call 0434030084. Look 

for ward to hearing from you!  

 
 

Play Music Now 

admin@playmusicnow.com.au 

m: 0434030084  

f: https://www.facebook.com/Play -Music-Now-

14746464 76168910/  

w: www.playmusicnow.com.au 
 

 

 

MUSIC NOTE  

Sign up for co -curricular music groups will begin week 2.  

The rehearsal days will be the following:  

UKELELE BAND ð YEARS 4, 5 & 6 ð MONDAYS  

POP CHOIR ð YEARS 4, 5 & 6 ð WEDNESDAYS  

JUNIOR CHOIR ð YEARS 2 & 3 ð THURSDAYS 

Notes will be issued at sign -up. 

Yours in music, Mrs Ram 
 

 

 

mailto:jgord33@eq.edu.au
mailto:admin@playmusicnow.com.au
mailto:admin@playmusicnow.com.au
https://www.facebook.com/Play-Music-Now-1474646476168910/
https://www.facebook.com/Play-Music-Now-1474646476168910/


   

 

¢ƻŘŀȅ ǿŜ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŎŜ ƻǳǊ .ƛƭƭȅ DΩǎ DƻǳǊƳŜǘ /ƻƻƪƛŜ 5ƻǳƎƘ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊΦ ¢ƘŜ ƳƻǊŜƛǎƘ ŎƻƻƪƛŜ ŘƻǳƎƘ ƛǎ ƻƴƭȅ 
available through fundraisers, not sold in stores, so stock up! 
 

9ŀŎƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ŀ .ƛƭƭȅ DΩǎ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ƻǊŘŜǊ ŦƻǊƳ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƴƎ ƻǊŘŜǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΣ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ϧ 
neighbours.  
 

Please return your brochure & monies by 01 March 2017.  
The current scheduled day for pick-up of your order is 14 March 2017. 
 

MAKE YOUR EASTER HOLIDAYS SPECIAL! 
Purchase the Gingerbread dough and receive a FREE Gingerbread Man cookie cutter. Purchase the 
Shortbread dough and receive a FREE Easter Bunny cookie cutter. 
The kids will love baking their very own Gingerbread Men and Easter Bunny cookies over the Easter 
break! 

 

Paying for your orders 
You have two options: 
1. Return monies with the attached order form to your coordinator for yourself and multiple orders for family, 

friends, work colleagues and neighbours, or 
2. Order and pay online 

Go to www.cookiedough.com.au and place your order and pay online.  
You must return your order form with the online order and payment details together with your prize selection 
filled in so your coordinator can total the tubs of cookie dough and prizes required for delivery. 

 
 

.ƛƭƭȅ DΩǎ ƛǎ ŀƴ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀƴ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƻǿƴŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƻǇŜǊŀǘŜŘ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΦ There are ten (10) delicious flavours 
including a Gingerbread and Shortbread Biscuit dough, a cheese flavoured Doggie Dough that your 
favourite furry animals will go bonkers over and a Gluten Free Choc Chunk.  
 

¶ The cookie dough is packed in a reusable 1kg tub which makes 40 x 25g cookies. 35c-40c per cookie. 

¶ You can RE-FREEZE the cookie dough and thaw it out as you require for baking. 

¶ You can keep the thawed cookie dough in your refrigerator for up to 4 weeks. 

¶ There are FREE PRIZES detailed in the order form. The more tubs you sell, the better the prize! 
 

Cruiseabout Holiday Promotion: simply by purchasing or selling a tub of cookie dough you will have the chance to 
win a $5,000 Cruiseabout Gift Voucher. You have to be in it to win it so start selling today!  To enter please go to 
www.australianfundraising.com.au/win.   

 

²Ŝ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƻǳǊ .ƛƭƭȅ DΩǎ CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΗ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    FUNDRAISING HAS NEVER TASTED SO GOOD!                      
    BAKE YOUR VERY OWN DELICIOUS COOKIES!! 
 
    RAISING FUNDS FOR OUR WISH LIST 

http://www.cookiedough.com.au/
http://www.australianfundraising.com.au/win


Chappy News 
 
I am excited for 2017, this is my fifth year here as Chaplain at Logan Village State School. This week we have Chappy Brekkie starting 

up again on Thursday mornings. If you would like to volunteer please contact me. 

 

I am excited to be facilitating the Triple P Seminar Series in the Conference Room at school in Week 4, 5 and 6. Please see all details 

below and register for this FREE Parenting series.   

 

Triple P ï Seminar Series ï Facilitated by Karen Glass (Chappy Karen) 

Logan Village State School 

FREE ï Dates below 
 

A Triple P seminar is a great way to find out the basics of positive parenting. It is packed with simple strategies to help 

make raising kids easier.  

What is the Triple P Seminar Series? 

Seminars are relaxed presentations that tackle some of the most common family issues. You can do one, two or all three in 

the series. 

 

The seminars last 90 minutes each and are called: 

¶ The Power of Positive Parenting 

¶ Raising Competent, Confident Children 

¶ Raising Resilient Children 

 

At the end of each seminar you will take home a tip sheet. It will remind you of all the great ideas you heard.  
 

Seminar Series dates for Logan Village State School  
 

Seminar ï Raising Confident, Competent Children 

Tuesday 21
st
 February 

9.00am to 10.30am 

 

Seminar ï Raising Resilient Children 

Tuesday 28
th
 February 

9.00am to 10.30am 

 

For more information contact Karen Glass 0403 363 996 or logon to 

REGISTER  

Search Logan Village to find seminar details above.  

 

Go to http://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/qld-uken/find-help/check-our-

calendar/ 

 

As usual, please contact me if you have any concerns for your child or there 

are issues you wish to discuss. As the school Chaplain I am here to provide support, assistance and a listening ear to 

students, parents/carers, other family members, staff and anyone in our school community. If you think thereôs any way I 

can help, donôt hesitate to contact me. I am never too busy to chat and always looking for ways to help. I am on site at 

school on Tuesday and Thursdays. Call me at the school office 5547 2222 or email kareng@chappy.org.au. Have an 

awesome week, Chappy Karen J    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

http://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/qld-uken/find-help/check-our-calendar/
http://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/qld-uken/find-help/check-our-calendar/
mailto:kareng@chappy.org.au


 

 

 

Managing homework: the structured approach 

 

Enter the structured homework approach. Not dissimilar to the behavioural boundaries we created when 

our kids were younger, a parental structured approach to managing homework gives kids clear 

guidelines regarding boundaries and expectations for successfully complete homework and handing it in 

on time. 

Establishing a Structured Approach 

A structured approach to homework applies a combination of principles of reinforcement and 

assertiveness to managing a childôs homework behaviour. It involves initially setting guidelines and 

boundaries, especially for kids who seem unable, for whatever reason (which can unfortunately include 

over involvement and misplaced responsibility on our part), to do it on their own. These guidelines 

include: 

¶ determining pretty much where our child will study 

¶ time limit 

¶ the level of work that is and is not acceptable 

¶ rewarding or penalising your childôs efforts 

¶ being quite firm and assertive about doing schoolwork 

A structured approach also includes the use of external motivation to help our kids do what they do not 

feel like doing and internal motivation when they are initially attracted to the work. 

How parents can help manage homework behaviour 

¶ Provide a suitable study area: be guided by your childôs learning style. Some kids require a 

quiet corner, others a desk, and some work better sitting on their bed. Unlike the Internet, the use 

of Apps or social media is not usually required for homework, but working to music with an iPod 

or iPad may suit some kids. 

https://youcandoitparents.com.au/
https://youcandoitparents.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2017/01/Jan-Blog-Post-image1.png


¶ Managing time: help your child to prioritise what homework needs to be done first, what time to 

start and finish. 

¶ Reminders about responsibility: we need to remind ourselves and our kids that homework is 

their responsibility. 

¶ Communicate expectations: when kids turn on the excuses, be prepared with the classic one 

liner ñyou have to do it.ò 

¶ Appropriate praise and positive incentives: praise both the process and the end product and 

initially donôt hold back on appropriate incentives until homework behaviour is established. 

¶ Penalties do apply: social media and TV are distractions, so identify privileges and valued 

possessions that can be withdrawn if needs be. 

¶ Draw up a behavioural contract: some kids need it in writing, so if homework noncompliance 

has become an issue, draw up a contract to be signed by both parties. As with all contracts, 

penalties apply. 

¶ Communicate with the school: ongoing dialogue with teachers means kids have nowhere to go 

with excuses. 

By using a combination of principles of reinforcement and assertiveness and showing our kids the basics 

of how to do their homework, they hopefully will soon have the confidence and skills to take total 

responsibility for doing it themselves. 

www.youcandoitparents.com.au 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Lockdown and Firedrills  
 

Schools are required, under Workplace Health and Safety Policies, to have Lockdown and Fire Drills Procedures 

in place in the case of a possible disaster situation requiring children to remain indoors. Such situations could 

include accidents, toxic spills or emissions, unauthorised personnel on site or livestock running loose. Schools 

are required to practice these procedures in preparation for such emergencies.  
 

The signal for a lockdown is music played over the PA system throughout the school. When the children hear 

this music they move to the nearest classroom and remain there until receiving further instructions, the purpose 

of playing music is twofold. It is calming for the children and easily distinguished from the fire drill alarm.  

 

The children will be debriefed and any arising issues discussed with class teachers. If your child has any residual 

issues please feel free to contact the school on 5547 2222. 

 

In line with our Lockdown Procedures, could we ask for your assistance in the following ways 

o If you are in the school grounds when the lockdown signal is sounded, please 

move to the nearest classroom and wait there until notified. 

o If you happen to be entering the school grounds and you hear the Lockdown 

signal, please wait outside the school gate until notified. Thank you for your 

assistance. 
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School Banking Information Session. 
 

Logan Village State School is excited to offer the Commonwealth Bank School Banking program to all 
students. 

 
School Banking is a fun, interactive and engaging way for young Australians to learn about 
money and develop good savings habits. Children who deposit money into their Youthsaver 
account through School Banking earn Dollarmites tokens, which they can save up and redeem 
for exciting rewards. 
 
The rewards available during 2017 are: 

¶ Cyber Handball 

¶ Colour Change Markers 

¶ 3D Chalk Set 

¶ Tablet Case 

¶ Smiley Emoji Keyring 

¶ Volt Handball 

¶ Pencil + Tech Case 

¶ Epic Earphones 

School Banking is also a great fundraiser for our school. Our school receives $5 when a student 
makes their first ever School Banking deposit and 5% on every deposit made through the school 
(to a maximum of $10 per individual deposit). 
 
School Banking day is Tuesday. Each week you need to drop your book into the red bin at the P&C Hub. 
 
We will be holding a School Banking Information Session at our school:  
 
Time: Assembly (2pm-3pm)  
Date: 10th February (Friday) 
Location: Outside the hall 
 

Please join us and find out more about the School Banking program and how your child can get 
involved.  
 
If you are interested in opening a Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver account for your child you 
can visit commbank.com.au/schoolbanking and click on the link to open a Youthsaver account. 
A School Banking representative will be available at the Information Session to show you how 
you can do this. In order to verify yourself and your child, you will neeŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŘǊƛǾŜǊΩǎ ƭƛŎŜƴŎŜ 
ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ōƛǊǘƘ ŎŜǊǘƛŦƛŎŀǘŜΣ ōǳǘ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΣ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ 
complete verification online at home. 
 
 
 

 
 



PCYC School Age Care News! 
 

 
  

Welcome back everyone! We trust you all had a great break J 
 

We had a fabulous Vacation Care and the children were so well behaved; we were very proud of them. Our 

highlights included; 

- Excursions to Sizzler, The Planetarium, The Movies to see Trolls and fishing at the Ecopark 

- Incursions including Bricks 4 Kidz (Lego), Rotation Creation (children made rainbow bags) and 

Professor Jellybean (Science experiments) 

- In service days including Pizza Party Day, Christmas Craft and Dinner and Super Soaker Day. 

We also had a visit from Constable Mark Haestier who talked to the children all about his job as a Police Officer 

and the children got to pass around his handcuffs and dress up! 

 

We offer Before and After School care but we have limited spaces left. If you are interested in enrolling your 

child, please come visit Kristy in the hall  (6:30-9:00am, 2:30-6:00), contact via email at 

loganvillagesac@pcyc.org.au  or via phone on 0472 833 568.  

 

Have a great week! 

Kristy and the PCYC team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Logan Village State School 

Quality outcomes with our community 

Every Student ï Every Lesson ï Every Day 


